
Minico High School 
 
Information Regarding Open Campus 
 
Pros/ 
 
Student choice for lunch 
Go home/go out 
 
Less students to supervise during lunch period 
 
Less students sneaking out for lunch 
 
Supporting local businesses   
 
 
 
Cons/ 
 
**Safety concerns  
 
Decrease in number of students served lunch at school 
 
Potential loss of food service staff if numbers drop 
 
Proximity of food vendors 
 
Students in grades 9-12 all being able to leave campus at the same time 
 
Possible Options… 
Keep campus closed for 9 and 10th grade students  
Close entire campus 
Open campus for all... Mon- Friday 
Allow all students to leave campus on Thursdays and Fridays - “Power Hour”  …longer 
lunch period for students who have earned a C or better in all classes 
 
We are open to any/all suggestions and will support the decision of the Board of 
Trustees. 
 
Thanks, 
Minico Admin Team 
 


